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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Safe Crossings Foundation
Address:
4210 SW Oregon St, Suite H 
Seattle, WA 98116

Contact:
(206) 652-4723
http://www.safecrossingsfoundation.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Safe Crossings Foundation mission is to be a leader in funding services that 
help grieving children heal. Our vision is that all kids who’ve lost a loved one 
receive the emotional support they need.

Date of Award: 
2021 Q4 

Level:
$2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Safe Crossings Foundation.
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Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 
Re: Q4 2021 14.2 

 

Dear Ms. Sheldon, 

 

Thank you for helping children cope with grief. Your generous gift of  helped 656 grieving children 
receive the emotional support needed to rediscover the joy, security, and possibilities that all young 
people deserve.  

With your help, Safe Crossings Program served youth between the ages of 6-18 by providing support 
through in-home and virtual individual counseling sessions, virtual holiday events and phone or email 
consultations. Additionally, a grief-focused summer camps for children and teens was available as well 
as training for professionals working with youth who have experienced grief.  

Please visit our website at www.safecrossingsfoundation.org to see stories about children and families 
who were helped by your donation in 2021.  

We have attached to this email photographs from by programs funded in part by the contributions of 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions.  

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors and staff of Safe Crossings Foundation, thank you so very 
much for your continued generous support of children as they cope with grief. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Schrantz 
Executive Director 
karen@safecrossingsfoundation.org 
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